
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SHASTA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held in the Board of 

Supervisors Chambers, County Administration Center, 1450 Court Street, Suite 263, Redding, 
California, on Tuesday, June 11, 2024, at 9:00 or as soon thereafter as may be heard, pursuant to 
applicable law, for the Board of Supervisors, County of Shasta, State of California, to consider 
adopting a resolution declaring two County-owned transit vehicles to be no longer necessary for 
County purposes and authorizing the County Purchasing Agent, or designee, to transfer ownership 
of the two transit vehicles to the Redding Area Bus Authority, a joint powers agency. The transit 
vehicles are described as: 

 
1. 2019 Glaval Chassis E-450 Transit Van 

 Vehicle Identification Number 1FDF********68977 
2. 2019 Glaval Chassis E-450 Transit Van 

 Vehicle Identification Number 1FDF********68979 
 

 All interested parties are encouraged and invited to submit written comments regarding the 
proposed action prior to the hearing or participate in the public hearing. Reasonable 
accommodations will be made to individuals with disabilities. To submit comments electronically, 
please forward them to clerkoftheboard@shastacounty.gov. To submit comments via U.S. Mail, 
please forward them to the Clerk of the Board to arrive no later than 5:00 p.m. one day prior to the 
meeting at the following address: Shasta County Clerk of the Board, 1450 Court Street, Suite 308B, 
Redding, CA 96001. 
 

PLEASE NOTE that any challenge of the proposed action in court may be limited to raising 
only those issues raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in written correspondence 
delivered to the Clerk of the Board office prior to the scheduled meeting. 

 
If you have questions in this matter, please contact John Heath at (530) 225-5661. 

 
STEFANY BLANKENSHIP 

CHIEF DEPUTY CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

mailto:clerkoftheboard@shastacounty.gov

